
Our brand new Barnes nursery school for 
2–5 year olds is opening this September! 
Please email montessori@rockslane.co.uk to register for one of our Open 
Mornings where there will be fun and games, and a chance to learn more.

For more information contact montessori@rockslane.co.uk 
or visit www.rockslanemontessori.co.uk 
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Rocks Lane is proud to bring together a world class Montessori education, 
with the freedom to run, play and explore in a parkland setting.

Saturday	 11th May,	 11am – 1pm

Saturday	 8th June,	 11am – 1pm

Saturday	 29th June,	 11am – 1pm


